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I strongly urge you to support HB-2945.  

 

I note that 48 of our 50 states are already using electric buses. They are not just 

being operated in warm, sunny states.  

 

Electric buses produce a much lower level of greenhouse gas pollution than the 

currently used diesel or propane powered buses, even when you add in the pollution 

caused by the production of the electricity fueling these buses. In addition electric 

buses are significantly less expensive to opperate.  

 

A wise addition to our efforts to decrease our greenhouse gas pollution and a wise 

economic choice. 

 

Thank you!  Pam Fitzpatrick 


